
Letter of Gratitude 

Dear [Board Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the board's 

unanimous decision to give the green light to [project/initiative name]. Your confidence in our 

vision is truly appreciated. 

This approval empowers us to move forward with our plans and demonstrates the board's 

commitment to [company/organization's mission]. We are eager to implement our strategies and 

deliver extraordinary results. 

Thank you once again for your support. I look forward to continuing our collaborative efforts to 

make [project/initiative name] a success. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 


